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4 April 2023

Dear Guest,

Thank you very much for participating in the BRICS Seminar on
Governance and Culture Exchange Forum on 30-31 March 2023. Over 150
participants from BRICS countries attended the seminar and exchanged
views on the theme of “A New Blueprint for BRICS Cooperation, A New
Dynamic for Global Development”.

This seminar has facilitated experience sharing on governance among
BRICS countries, as well as exchanges and cooperation between think
tanks, universities, media and government agencies of the BRICS countries
and beyond. This seminar would not have been so successful without your
support and attendance. On behalf of the organizers, I would like express
my deepest respect and gratitude to you.

The Academy of Contemporary China and World Studies would like to build
on our cooperation for more practical joint research programs and explore

news areas of cooperation with you and your organization.

Sincerely,

— A ™
YU Yunquan
President, Academy of Contemporary China and World Studies



